From:

To: dentalboardconsultation
Subject: Changes to Oral Health Therapists scope of practice
Date: Tuesday, 18 June 2013 10:31:09 AM

To whom this may concern,

| agree and support the recommendations of ADOHTA national in regards to the
proposed changes regarding Oral Health Therapists.

Kind regards,

Mikaela Aldenhoven
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